
As Oregon citizen, myself and my husband are asking you to VOTE 
NO ON SB1530. 
 
OREGON does not need anymore taxes.  If it is your goal to run 
the working people out of the state you just might succeed if 
you keep this up. 
 
We the people pay for those taxes.  The companies that they 
affect just pass it on to us, at least the ones who can afford 
to.  The others will go out of business thus less jobs meaning 
less opportunity for all.  You keep this up and even the 
government will fail due to nothing to support it. 
 
We the people like our State, in fact we love it.  We do not 
mind some taxes but TAXING US TO DEATH IS UNACCEPTABLE. 
 
DONALD W. SMITH, COOS BAY, OR 97420 
BERNADETTE F. SMITH, COOS BAY, OR 97420 
 
Our hearts are at home by the Sea... 
 


